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6 June 2018 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents, 

 

As part of the HSIE unit ‘First Contacts’, Year 4 will be going on an excursion to Elizabeth Farm and 

Hambledon Cottage on Thursday 14th June 2018. 

 

The approach and focus of this excursion is to reinforce the story of British Colonisation of Australia. 

 

Travel will be by bus, leaving at 8.45am and returning to school by 2.45pm.  The cost of this excursion 

has been billed to your Term 1 account as part of the excursion fee.  The children will need recess, 

lunch and drinks in a small bag.  No cans or glass bottles please.  Sport uniform is to be worn. 

 

If you are able to assist with supervision on the day and have completed the Child Protection Course 

online within the last two years, please complete the slip below and return it to the class by Friday, 8th 

June. 

 

We look forward to another term of wonderful learning. 

 

Thank you, 

Year 4 Teachers 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To:  Year 4 Teacher 

 

My child ………………………………… in class …………. has permission to attend the excursion to 

Elizabeth Farm and Hambledon Cottage on Thursday 14th June 2018. 

 
 

* I am able / not able to help on the excursion to Elizabeth Farm and Hambledon Cottage. (*delete 

as applicable). 
 

I have completed the Child Protection Course online in the last two years. 

 

  

Parent’s Name: ……………………………. Signed: ………………………………. 
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